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| have grave concerns about the plan to build an organic waste facility close to the residential areas around
Lidcombe.

Lidcombe has become a high density residential area housing many young families reflected by the many day care
and public schools in the area. To suggest that we plan on building a waste management complex that will introduce
large trucks will be absolutely dangerous and dont totally inconsiderate to the surrounding environments.

On that same street, there are several churches, new apartments and even a park right behind it.

It is absolutely unacceptable to be building such a plant in and amongst one of fastest growing residential blocks
that is being created in the Cumberland Council. Not to mention the danger of it all.

Whilst it once may have been somewhat distant from residential areas in the past, the new Lidcombe apartments
being built in church street along with the restaurants etc that are also coming with it means that the last thing
residents and customers of these places need is odour filled trucks passing them by constantly.

| find it disturbing that this is being considered at all here when the Cumberland council is filled with so many
options of Industrial complex parks that are not close to any homes or residents.
| strongly encourage that this plan be discontinued and | do believe | speak for the majority of the community.
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